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Mass Schedule 

Weekend Mass                             
Saturday | Vigil 4:30 pm                 
Sunday | 8:00 a.m. and 11:00 a.m. 

Weekday Mass                             
Monday-Friday | 8:30 a.m. 

Sacrament of             
Reconciliation 

Saturday                                     
3:00 – 4:00 p.m.  
Adoration of the   
Blessed Sacrament 

Tuesday                                      
after the 8:30 a.m. Mass 
Sacramental Information 

Please call the Parish Office              
at 723-4303 

Marriage Preparation:                                                       
6 months notice required 
 
Parish Office 
2100 Farragut Avenue                 
Butte, Montana 59701               
Phone: (406) 723-4303               
Email: info@stannsbutte.org                                    
Website: www.stannsbutte.org                                                            
                                         
Office Hours:                             
Monday - Thursday                           
9:00 am - 12:00 pm                    
1:00 pm - 4:00 pm 

   

St .  Ann  
C A T H O L I C  C H U R C H  

Welcome!   May 22, 2022 

    St. Ann Parish is a welcoming Catholic Community dedicated to strengthening our Catholic faith and     
ministering to our members. St. Ann Parish provides sacraments, pastoral care, religious  education,       

community service, and promotes social responsibility. 



Monday, May 23:  Loraine Stone  Rb  Sheila O’Neill & Family 

Tuesday, May 24:  Rita Worring  Rb  John, Laura & Mario Uggetti 

Wednesday, May 25:  Living Intention for Joe Bradshaw - Happy 
       Birthday 

Thursday, May 26:  Sharon Osborne  Rb  John, Laura & Mario    
       Uggetti 

Friday, May 27:  Donna Royse  Rb  Jim & Peggy Maloney 

Saturday, May 28:   

        4:30 p.m.  Jack Whelan  Rb  Jim & Peggy Maloney 

Sunday, May 29:  

        8:00 a.m.  Living & Deceased Members of St. Ann Parish 

       11:00 a.m.   John Mazzola  Rb  Ned & Judy Ellingwood 

MASS INTENTIONS 

            COLLECTION FOR  MAY 7-8, 2022                   

  Envelopes:                     $ 4,629.00 

  Loose:                      $ 3,074.00 

  Direct Deposit:          $ 1,660.00 

  Total:                      $ 9,363.00 

      (Amount needed to make budget: $6,672.00) 

      

Thank you for your very generous support! 

WEEKLY PRAYER 

READINGS FOR THE WEEK OF MAY 22, 2022 



     Visi t  our  websi te  at  www.stannsbutte .org  
St .  Ann  C A T H O L I C  C H U R C H  

Parish Events & Announcements 

WOMEN’S BIBLE STUDY 
Begins:  Tuesday, June 7th 

 7:00 p.m. in the Parish Hall 

We will be studying “Ordering Your  Priorities”                          
 from Walking With Purpose. 

Join us for fun, fellowship and prayer.  

ORDERING 
YOUR 

Building a LIFE Well Lived 
PRIORITIES 

Please help support the New Hope Clinic by participating in their    
annual Baby Bottle Drive. It’s simple to help. Take one of the bottles 

home, fill it with change, currency or a check made out to               
New Hope Clinic. 

Bring back the baby bottle with your donation to the parish office    
or drop off at :                                                                                                             

New Hope Clinic     320 South Idaho St.     Butte, MT 

Office: 723-7144 Hours:  Mon-Thurs. 11:00-4:00 Thank you! 



Responding to God 
Question: I can’t explain it. I feel a nudge from God to do something out of the ordinary. 
How do I respond? 
 
Answer:  You’re in good company! Abraham was asked to leave all he knew and loved for a strange land, with 
only abstract divine assurance that such a sacrifice would be worth it. Plenty of prophets protested against 
God’s call, whether it was claiming they were too young (Jeremiah) or running away entirely, only to end up in a 
whale’s belly (Jonah). St. Joseph was asked to do something very strange. He was asked to believe — on the 
word of an angelic appearance in a dream — that his betrothed was       pregnant not from another man, but by 
a miraculous intervention of God. Then he was called to marry her. 
 
Author Flannery O’Connor once wrote, “You shall know the truth, and the truth shall make you odd.”          
Sometimes God’s invitation might seem strange or challenging. It might require sacrifices we never   expected to 
make. Our life might look different than we had always imagined. But as we all know, life throws its own          
curveballs, regardless of whether or not we’re listening for God’s will. Better, one would think, to be open to the 
promptings of God and to follow along the strange trails that they lead. We have the assurance that, eventually, 
we will find green pastures.                                                                                                                                        ©LPi 

OUR LADY OF THE ROCKIES PILGRIMAGES 

JUNE 28,29,30 AND AUGUST 9,10,11 

This year we are again offering pilgrimages to Our Lady of the Rockies. If you haven’t visited 
the 90 foot  statue of Our Lady that rests on top of the Continental Divide overlooking Butte, 

Montana, this summer might be the opportune time to join our pilgrimage. Many pilgrims 
from out of state come each summer to enjoy the trip, pray, play and stay. Our time will be 
filled with faith, fun and friendship. Why not join us? The second day is optional as there are 

many other sights to see and enjoy in Butte. Please consider joining us for the day.                     
We are including the schedule as follows:                                                                                                   

- Gather for Mass at 8:30 am, St. Ann Catholic Church      - Meet at Our Lady of the Rockies 
Gift Store at 9:30   - Board the bus at 10:00   - Lunch on the mountain  - Bus departs at 12:45  

Tickets are    Adults: $28 Seniors: $23    Children (11 yrs. & younger): $10  

Pilgrimage continues at St. Ann’s Social Hall with a presentation and slides by Leroy Lee 
and ending with praying a Patriotic Rosary. Please contact the Gift Shop 782-1221 to                               

make your reservation .  

A big thank you to the St. Ann Youth Music Ministry for          
another wonderful concert!  Special thanks to Linda Mickelson, 
Elise Walsh, Maggie Varela, Nathan Stone, Vivian Borduin,         
Russell Romine and Debbie Romine for all your hard work and          
dedication to St. Ann’s Parish. We truly appreciate you           
sharing your talents! 

Please cont inue to 




